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 Uniform Policy 
The Scout Association is a uniformed organisation and we must comply with the 
requirements set out by Scout Headquarters. 

Parents are asked to provide a dark green uniform sweatshirt and navy activity trousers, 
which their child may wear as soon as they have it. These may be purchased from the 
County’s Scout Shop at Bradley Wood. This is open on Thursday evenings from 7:30 pm to 
9:00 pm. 

For normal Pack meetings Cubs may wear clean and presentable shoes (including trainers). 
For official occasions we prefer them to wear dark socks and well polished black shoes.  

The Group supplies a woggle, denoting the six colour, and a neckerchief, currently costing 
£3, which should not be worn until he/she has been invested, unless previously a Beaver 
Scout.  

From time to time we will undertake "dirty" or outdoor pursuits and on these occasions the 
Cubs may be asked to wear Rough Kit as an alternative to their uniform. This may be any 
form of old clothing, including footwear appropriate to the occasion. The Cubs will be 
informed in advance of occasions when it will be necessary to wear rough kit. 

All Cubs' belongings must be clearly marked with their name so that they may be returned 
should they go astray. 

 
Sweatshirt - Colour: dark green - £10.00 

Necker - red with green border - £3.00 ** 
Plastic Woggle ** 

Activity Trousers - navy blue - £15.00 

 

Please note that the quoted prices are only a guide. 
Uniforms are available from  

  

 


	  Uniform Policy 
	 
	 

